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HEALTH - The Coronavirus Pandemic has continued to sweep our state as well as our country and is 
still major news everywhere.  The stations have run a series of four spots explaining procedures to help 
control the spread of this deadly disease, Wash Hands, Stay Home, Mental Health and Call First.  These 
are run at least once each hour on both stations.  Public Service Announcements were run with dates and 
locations of free screenings for Covid-19 in the community.  We also have ordered masks with station 
logo which will be used with our format change promotion beginning in July 2020.

RACIAL PROTESTS AND DEMONSTRATIONS – With the death of George Floyd in Minnesota, 
national protests began against police brutality and systemic racism.  The death of Brionna Taylor here in 
Louisville was a major part of the protest both locally and nationally.  A station editorial was issued 
regarding the protests, the violence and the company’s position on these issues.  We also ran promos for 
several public forums, meetings and rallies being held in the community.  

A disgruntled protestor, who was asked to leave the protest rally at the park where the Breonna Taylor 
memorial is located, opened fire killing a 27-year-old photographer and injuring others.  This sparked 
additional controversy in the community and greater concerns for the safety of protestors and citizens

Special programs were aired featuring Mayor Greg Fischer and Senator Gerald Neal discussing the issues, 
important rules and guidelines for safety, as well as legislation and actions that would be recommended in 
the near future.

EDUCATION – With schools closed due to COVID-19, special PSA’s were run with ideas for keeping 
our school aged children mentally and physically busy with games, puzzles, and books.  It included book 
readings on social media, as well as suggestions for books that children could read themselves and other 
reading tools.  The concept is to keep children and youth away from just video games and screen time.

COMMUNITY – There are numerous concerns regarding summer camps, pools, summer jobs for youth 
and safety due to the Covid-19 pandemic and the limited opening of businesses and public facilities.  
Information was provided through PSA’s regarding those places to contact for each of these concerns and 
others.  As it becomes available, detailed information will be aired regarding openings and guidelines for 
a safe summer for all.  


